GSA

June 25, 2013
To whom it may concern:

On behalf of GSA, Caribbean Service Center, I would like to express GSA’s appreciation on the
excellent Construction Services that Ortiz Group Corp., has provided in the past 6-7 years. Ortiz
Group Corp’s operation was and is vital for the fulfillment of challenging projects in Puerto Rico
and the USVI. His experience and knowledge of performing construction projects in the USVI
has allowed us to achieve success on high profile projects for the Courts and ARRA related
projects. Our hopes are that in the future he will still be available to provide his service under the
SBA 8(a) Program.

The Ortiz Group is also our Repairs and Alterations Indefinite Delivery, Indefinite Quantity
Contractor covering GSA Federal and Leased Facilities in Puerto Rico. This contract is
scheduled to end in March 2014. Our requirements office will soon be preparing the new five
year requirements package and because of their past performance, knowledge of our facilities
and, clients and security cleared personnel we are hoping to offer it to the Ortiz Group under the
SBA 8(a) program as well.

Respectfully,

| Rubin F. Padilla, 2PQAC

! Supervisory Contract Specialist
Caribbean Acquisition Unit
Public Buildings Service



